
Ector County Independent School District
Odessa, Texas

Memorandum

TO: Board of Trustees

FROM: Wendell Sollis, Superintendent of Schools

SUBJECT: DISCUSSION OF EXPLOSIVES/ATTACK DOG  [L, M, Q]

DATE: March 29, 2005
________________________________________________________________________

Chief Henry Jackson asks permission to transfer the Bomb Dog to the City of Odessa 
Police Department. This move will free an officer for other needed projects/duties by the 
ECISD Police Department. 

***********************************************************

The attached proposal is for discussion.

***********************************************************

Respectfully submitted,

Wendell Sollis, M.Ed, Raymond Starnes,
Superintendent of Schools Assistant Superintendent for Instruction,

Support Services, and Safety


